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14th January 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
Covid Update 14.01.22 

 
I write with further information regarding Covid-19 cases within our school community this week. 
 
We have received notification of another six positive cases since the last information sent out to you 
and a further 3 individuals are awaiting the results of PCR tests.  
 
We have, yesterday afternoon and this morning, had one case of positive COVID-19 in Year 2, three 
additional cases in Year 1 and two new cases in Year 6.  Could I encourage families with children in 
these classes to continue testing with LFT's for the next 7 days please.  
 
There are still currently none identified in Reception Class.  
 
We continue at school to ensure the children are washing their hands regularly, the rooms are well 
ventilated and they are avoiding contact with other classes.  
 
In order to continue to avoid children mixing with others and to reduce staff contact with children 
not in their own classes we are going to cancel all extra-curricular clubs next week. We will review 
how many cases we have next week and then let you know if we feel a further period of cancellation 
is required.  
 
The Before and After School Childcare Services will run as usual.  
 
We have been in contact with Public Health England and Kent County Council today and they are not 
recommending any other measures at this stage. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle  
Head of School 
 
 

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


